
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

APRIL 13, 2021 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to the 65 ILCS 5/8-2-9.9 that a Public 
Hearing will be conducted by the Corporate Authorities of the Village of Tinley Park in 
the Village Hall of Tinley Park, 16250 S. Oak Park Avenue, Tinley Park, Illinois on 
Tuesday, April 13, 2021 at 7:15 P.M. to consider a proposed annual Budget for the fiscal 
year beginning May 1, 2021 and ending April 30, 2022. On April 6, 2021, a copy of the 
proposed annual Budget will be on file and available for public inspection and review on 
the Transparency Portal page of the Village website at www.tinleypark.org. All interested 
persons are invited to attend and participate in the discussion concerning the annual 
Budget and its adoption. 
 

All persons desiring an opportunity to be heard will be heard at such public 
hearing. Such public hearing may be continued from time to time in accordance with the 
requirements of the Illinois Open Meetings Act.  
 

Kristin A. Thirion, Village Clerk 
Village of Tinley Park, Illinois 
16250 S. Oak Park Avenue 
Tinley Park, Illinois 60477 
(708) 444-5000 

  
 
 

 

http://www.tinleypark.org/

